
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs 

There will be no clubs in the first week of the next half term. 

House winners 

Well done to Bamburgh House this half term who won the competition. All of Bamburgh House had the 

opportunity to come into school today in non-uniform. The House competition begins again after half term. 

 

Halloween Fancy Dress Day – Monday 31
st

 October 

This will be on the first day back after half term. Should your child wish to dress up they should come to school 

dressed in their costumes.   If they do not wish to dress up, they may come to school dressed in non-school 

uniform. All children, except Years 5 and 6 will have their party during school time and will need to be collected at 

the usual end of school time.  

Children in Years 5 and 6 will have the opportunity to stay behind after school until 4.15pm for their party. 

Please ensure you discuss with your child whether they are staying for this event or not and what the 

arrangements are for getting home. All children who decide to attend the party will not be allowed to leave 

before 4.15pm. 

 

Thank you for all your support over the half term, it seems to have flown by! We hope you have a lovely week’s 

holiday. 

Diary Dates 

Monday 31
st

 October   School opens after half term 

 Halloween Fancy Dress Day 

 Halloween parties – Reception & KS1 (1.15pm – 2.15pm) 

 Years 3 & 4 (2.15pm – 3.15pm) 

 Years 5 & 6 (3.15 – 4.15pm) 

Friday 18
th

 November Children in Need 

Friday 25
th

 November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 

Wednesday 30
th

 November Bookshop  

Friday 2
nd

 December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 

Tuesday 6
th

 December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (1.30pm) 

Wednesday 7
th

 December Key Stage 2 Christingle making workshop (9.00am – 10.00am)  

Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Thursday 8
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity Dress Rehearsal for Grandparents (9.30am) 

 Key Stage 2 Christmas Performance (1.30pm) 

 Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Friday 9
th

 December Foundation Stage Nativity (9.30am) 

Monday 12
th

 December NO NURSERY AM 

 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.00pm-3.15pm) 

 House  non-uniform day 

Tuesday 13
th

 December Key Stage 1 Christmas Party (1.00pm-3.15pm) 

Wednesday 14
th

 December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.00pm – 3.15pm) 

 Year 5 & 6 Bowling trip (times to be arranged) 

Thursday 15
th

 December Christmas Dinner 

 Attendance reward afternoon 

Friday 16
th

 December   Christmas jumper day 

School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Tuesday 3
rd

 January School re-opens for Spring Term 
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